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Dear AEC,

After carefully considering the submissions and objections sent in by various members of the
community, I strongly urge the AEC to reconsider its position on abolishing the electorate of
Higgins. I agree with the submissions made referencing its historical significance, transport links
and well established community of interest.

It is clear to me that Hotham is the electorate that should be abolished based on its lack of
community of interest, split amongst LGA’s and being named after a person of colonial origin.

If Higgins cannot be saved then please consider moving Chisholm west to encompass as much
of the old electorate of Higgins as possible given its uniquely tight knit community.

Thank you for considering my contribution.
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